
 

October 11, 2024 

STS BACK TO BASICS - INSTRUCTIVE BEST PRACTICES IN OUR WORKPLACE: We welcome you to join your 

Center Manager as they guide you through ‘Getting Back to Basics’. Each session is specific to your Center and will 

review key information on parking, safely picking up and dropping off driver assistants, reading route sheets, accident 

protocol and more. Below are the dates per yard for the Breakfast Series. You will be receiving a MARS message 

(text/email) to RSVP: 

Center Date & Time Center Manager / Location 

Coram 10/18/24 – 10am - 11am Andreas Kaminaris - 1162 Old Town Rd. Classroom 

Moffitt 10/25/24 – 10am – 11am Anjelica Umana-Lopez - 50 Saxon Ave. Classroom 

Pond Rd/Smithtown 10/28/24 – 10am – 11am Terri Massa - 1780 Smithtown Ave. Classroom 

Harold Ct/2nd Ave 11/01/24 –  10am – 11am Anthony Frisina - 50 Saxon Ave. Classroom 

LUNCH & LEARN: The next Lunch & Learn at our Safety & Training Center in Ronkonkoma is scheduled for Thursday, 

October 17, from 10am – 12noon. A representative from Citibank will be our guest speaker 

discussing financial planning including topics such as: What are the basic life documents 

needed for an Estate Plan? Creative ways to fund child/grandchildren’s education. When do 

I need a Will vs a Revocable trust? Please RSVP to: 

lunch-and-learn@suffolkbus.com 

CDL PERMIT CLASS: Our CDL Permit Class is a great opportunity for our DAs, our families, 

and friends to learn more about our great Company. Our next CDL permit classes will be held 

as follows: 

Saturday, October 12, 8:00am - 4:00pm at 1780 Smithtown Ave, Ronkonkoma 

Wednesday, October 16, 10:00am – 1:00pm at 1780 Smithtown Ave, Ronkonkoma 

This class is free, and everyone is welcome. To register, please email Karen Sheehan: 

ksheehan@suffolkbus.com and include your first and last name as well as your contact number. Remember, for a 

limited time we offer a $1,000 bounty for every driver referral and you will receive the referral bonus 60 days after 

they are assigned a bus route.  

CAN YOU BE SEEN IN THE YARD: Please make sure you are wearing a Company-issued uniform 

coat or vest with reflective strips. The hours of sunlight are quickly diminishing, and it is important 

to be seen in the early morning hours and at dusk. If you have a coat or vest without the reflective 

strips, please stop by Safety & Training at 1780 Smithtown Ave, Ronkonkoma, or 50 Saxon Ave, Bay 

Shore to get a new coat.  
 

FACEBOOK: This week’s Facebook spotlight is Leonidas Nearchou, van driver out of 1849 Pond Road. 

 

“What you get by achieving your goals is not as important 

as what you become by achieving your goals.” 
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